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 Thousand thanks to Greg 

Schwartz for his tireless work on 

making  a wonderful fishing expe-

rience at CCG&F. 
At our last meeting he asked for 

$500 to stock trout in the mem-

bers lake, this was approved.  

Details to follow. 

Thanks Greg! 

(archive photo) 



 

(Cont. from p. 1) 
New Business: Mark Mercer reported that the turkey shoot is Oct 2, 

2021 at noon. He thanked Doug Enlow for donating shells for the luck shoot 

and Ed Overman for making the gauges for the luck shoot. He also asked for 

$5,500, this was approved.  
Greg Schwartz asked for $500 to stock trout in the 

members lake, this was approved.  
John Horan reminded of the corn roast that took 

place on 9/18/21.  
John Horan made a motion for the handicap fishing 

derby to be held at our club for 2022 and this was approved.  

Good and Welfare:  

 Hat: Doug Enlow  

 Shirt: Mike Moorman  

 12 Gauge Shells: Eric Gindele  

 9 MM shells: Mike Wilson  

 Trolling Motor: Ben Haggard  

 Half Gallon Woodford: Brian Jones  
 Basil Hayden: Willie Hensley Split the Pot: $100- Ed Overman Membership 

raffle- $50 Mike Miller #314, not present  
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Turkey Shoot 

Saturday  

October 2nd 

Noon 

Please consider 

helping out. 

Coon Shoot Report 
Saturday Sept. 9th., was a GREAT time had by all. The warm weather and no moon light 

made it challenging for the novice but not for … Jason Reinhart who won the event for 

the third time!  
John Horan also came out with a new  handle “Robin Hood” by shooting an arrow into, 

or on top of, another in the 3pt Bullseye.    
Many thanks to Dave Merman for Chairing this event and promoting a club’s event re-

naissance to our long and wonderful past. The coon shoot had 19 shooters with only one 

causality, Mike Dorsey (pictured at the right side of the bar with Emily his wife) breaking 

his bow string. He’s ok but needs a new string. 

 

 

 

Congratulations!!! 

 
Jon Overman, our club’s very 

own fisherman of the year, 

caught this 37 and a half inch 

Flathead catfish!  
Yes, it was pulled out of the big 

lake. See Jon for details, he’s 

very happy to share his experi-

ence.  
Furthermore, he will have his 

dues paid for next year!!! 

Congratulations again!  

Well done. 

  

       
       
       
      
      
       



 
 

Mark Mercer reported that the Turkey Shoot is Oct 2, 2021 at 

noon. 

Mark has put in untold hours planning, arraigning, scheduling 

and spending his evenings at Board Meetings, all these prepa-

rations  to sync the many into one, this so the Club shines and 

the public has an enjoyable time. We owe him a dept of grati-

tude, please, if you have a chance, thank him for his untiring 

dedication.  

 

This event could use an “all hands on deck” approach.  

If you are a new member, or old but haven’t had the chance to, 

please consider helping out. It’s a great way to meet fellow 

members and have a great time doing it.  

Other honorable mentions, Doug Enlow for donating shells for 

the luck shoot and Ed Overman for making the gauges for the 

luck shoot.  

Ted G. Pappas Adam Casson   
Nathan M.Pappas John Downton 
Betty Downton Ed Von Eye 
Linda Von Eye Tom Von Eye 
Shannon Von Eye Paige Von Eye 
Laura Jones Kevin Jones 
Bill Jones Lydia Jones 
Robert L. Ferring Joe Bechtold 
Steve Moermond Nancy Moermond 
John F. Shirley Dan McGuinness 
Hope McGuinness Greg Schwartz 
Vicki Schwartz Kerry Schwartz 
Ben Schwartz Terry Schwartz 
Greg Bunch Donald O’Connor 
Diane O’Connor Jim Patrick 
Ed Overman Kathy Overman 
Kailly Overman Holly Lowden 
Trey Lowden Ian Lowden 
Frank Lowden Steve Heely 
Bernie Heidelberg Larry Strong 
Becky Strong Gunner Strong 
Ted Bush Cindee Bush 
Willy Hensley Garry Casson 
Linda Casson 
 

In Loving Memory 
 
In Memory of Abner Shoptaugh 
In Memory of Dave Enzweiler 
In Memory of Howard Moore 
In Memory of Tom Schrodder 
In Memory of Wilma Ferring 
In Memory of Thos C. Von Eye 
In Memory of Ronny Sanders 
In Memory of Eldon ‘ Tiny ‘ 
Scheibly 
In Memory of Ed Heeg 
 

 
 

*Upcoming* 

Many, many thanks to the unnamed 

and uncounted helpers, workers and 

general supporters who have al-

ready pitched in or plan on helping. 

 
 

 
 

 

Sign up for the CCGF Deer 
Archery Hunt 

Sign up sheet is in the clubhouse and Ted Pap-
pas is the point man. 

(Archive Photos) 
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